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Dean A Zimmerman – Wheelin’ Sportsmen Report 

March, 2009 

 
Attended National Convention in Nashville and met Randy Rakers from Carlisle.  He is 

very involved with the Wheelin’ Sportsmen and is one of our non-Board volunteers. 

 

Assisted Harold Daub with preparing request for information from Martz’ Game Farm 

regarding a potential Wheelin’ Sportsmen event 

 


